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My name is Todd Vaughn and I live in Tiller, Oregon. 

SB 582 is just another expansion of Government. If the state needs to pay 

electricians to do work, then award the contracts based on the bid and the history 

and experience of the contractor. Allow all of us to do the same. Government control 

and over-sight that forces training programs and all of the rest of the stuff that this bill 

does simply makes everything more expensive while swelling already bloated 

government agencies. Quit wasting tax-payer money! 


